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Press Release

“Karachi — February 18, 2014: PBA has strongly condemned the attempted attack on
ARY Group offices in Karachi, today. These present series of attacks on media which
started yesterday with attacks on Aaj Tv and Nawaiwagqt offices are attempts to prevent
media from performing its responsibilities. In a statement released in Karachi today, PBA
once again demanded that the Federal and Provincial Governments take immediate steps to
investigate these incidents and provide security to media. This request for security has been
repeatedly voiced however there has been no progress on it so far.”
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